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News Update 29th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

 A windy and rainy week, but a busy and happy one as usual at Jericho!

The weather is Autumnal so please send in children with coats from now. We have had a few
downpours and we want to avoid soggy jumpers at all costs! Thanks also to those who help their
children be independent by ensuring they have all of their equipment in bags each day. This includes
a healthy snack, water bottle, reading records, and their Jericho PE kit. Reading books and records,
and charged ipads are essentials in KS2.

Please spend time having a look round our new playground. We are close to opening up our play
equipment in Blue Zone and our raised bed area is almost complete. For H&S reasons children are
not allowed to run or jump on the rocks or log fence area, so please continue to support us with this.

 Newsletters and Meet and Greet: Following on from this message, we will be sending out your
child's Year Group Newsletter and Meet and Greet information.  The newsletters provide more detail
about the curriculums this term, and as well as our Meet and Greet sessions, they provide important
information about teaching and learning and give you a great insight into your child's classroom.  They
are also saved on our school website under your child's class page.Click Here

Parents Meetings: Please save the dates -Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th October after school.
We will be offering a face-to-face parent meeting with your child's teacher. This will be to discuss how
your child is settling into their new class and how we can work together on the targets that the
previous teacher set for them in the summer term report. Booking will go live next week via our
parentmail app.

Developing Independent Skills: Over the last few weeks we have worked hard to develop some
independent skills in school. We have spent a significant amount of time encouraging all our children
to eat with their knife and fork and for some - challenging them to tie their shoelaces. Please could I
ask you all to keep practising these skills at home.

Healthy snacks: children can bring fruit or fruit-based snacks or rice cakes Monday to Thursday
(fruit is also available in school for KS1) and chocolate or tuck shop money to buy chocolate on
Fridays. Crisps should not be brought.

Help at home with Reading and Mathematics: We have updated our website with some resources
to help parents with reading at home and mathematics top tips.  The reading at home section has
some great videos that model letter sounds and how to support your child when hearing them read. 
Our mathematics section has some useful videos with some tips on how the curriculum methods we
teach children today, differ from when we were at school. Click Here

Hensingham ARLFC are holding an open day during half term on the 27th October between 10 a.m.

https://www.jericho.cumbria.sch.uk/class-pages/
https://www.jericho.cumbria.sch.uk/topic/parents


and 12 p.m..  See the attached flyer for more information.

Online safety: This week's focus is Livestreaming. Like a lot of digital services, live streaming really
found its niche during the pandemic – think of Joe Wicks’ at-home fitness classes, Billie Eilish’s virtual
gigs and Miley Cyrus’ chat show, for example. Real-time broadcasting of video content over the
internet isn’t solely the province of celebrities, however: anyone with a device and something to say
(or show) can take part.  With platforms such as YouTube, Facebook, TikTok and Twitch all offering
routes to a vast online audience, young people have enthusiastically taken up the baton – streaming
on subjects from gaming to sports to live shopping (yes, really!). Potentially having strangers among
one’s viewers, though, is just one of many concerns. Please the attached helpful guide for more the
key information.

 Christmas: It almost seems wrong to be writing about Christmas already but we have set our dates
for our Performances.  Please save them!  Information is below.  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be
performing in the School Hall, Years 3 -6 will be performing at St John's Church.

E X C I T I N G   N E W S: ((Bounce)) Whitehaven are MOVING venue’s this weekend! ... to join us here
at School. There Normal CLASSES will remain the SAME on a Mon & Wed 6-7pm in the School
Hall. BUT they are also offering a NEW Class….. a Parent and Child AFTER SCHOOL Session (1 hour
exercise class, and you don’t need childcare!) See the Booking
Site https://bookwhen.com/bouncewhitehaven for more info or message the Facebook page. As well as
a children's ASC session, this will only be available to book on parentmail app, limited spaces for Mini
Trampoline fun each term.

See Facebook Page BOUNCE WHITEHAVEN Click Here

Golden Work: A week of wonderful work. Celebrations all round for these children:

Rosalie Y4 - Fantastic literacy work

Bobby Y4 - wonderful literacy work

Nella Y2 – tremendous sentences

Luca Y1 – a superb self portrait

Essie Y3 – wonderful charcoal drawing

Dhyan Y3 – reflective PSCHE writing

Y5 Ethan, Eden, Skyla, Bella and Katie – fantastic improvement in Arithmetic

Save the Dates:

Harvest Supper: Pre-booking has now closed. If you require further information then please contact
the office. If parents have any allergies our kitchen may need to be aware of then please do inform the
office.

9th - Nursery and Reception (11:30 a.m.)

10th - Year 1 and 2 (11:30 a.m.)

12th - Year 3 and 4 (12:00 p.m.)

13th - Year 5 and 6 (12:30 p.m.)

Save the dates: (times and more information will follow)

https://bookwhen.com/bouncewhitehaven
https://www.facebook.com/bouncefitbodywhitehaven/


3rd October - Reception Parents Meeting - after school

9th - 13th October - Harvest Supper,

9th October - Individual Photographs,

11th and 12th October - Parents Meetings after school,

10th November - Remembrance Day - online service,

13th November - Dress up day - Anti Bullying Week - Dress as a Defender!

17th November - Children in Need Day

1st December - Christmas Decoration Day,

8th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day

11th - 15th December - Christmas Performances

Tuesday 19th December - Close for Christmas Break at 1:30 p.m.

 

Christmas Performances at School in the Hall:

Wednesday 13th December: Year 1 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 2:30 p.m.

Thursday 14th December: Year 2 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 2:30 p.m.

Friday 15th December: Reception Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 2:30 p.m.

 

Christmas Performances at St John's Church:

Monday 11th December: Year 3 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 4:00 p.m.

Tuesday 12th  December: Year 4 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday 13th December: Year 5 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 4:00 p.m.

Thursday 14th  December: Year 6 Christmas Performance - parents are to attend at 4:00 p.m.

Nursery - information to follow.








